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February 3, 1994

.

Kirsten A. Burger Assistant People's Counsel
State of Maryland
Maryland People's Counsel

'

6 St. Paul St reet, Suite 2102
Balt imore, Maryland 21202

Dear Ms. Burger

5UBJi(l- RiUUIS1 fOR PARl 21 RiPORI NOT1fitA110N5

In your let ter t o Mr Walter P. Haass dated January 7, 1994, you requested to
bt placed on t he mailing list for all 10 CFR Part 21 reports, unless it was
pns ,1ble t o separat e out those that apply to the plants that supply power to
Marvland tensuuers These plants include Calvert Cliffs. Peach Bottom, and
Salem Your request apparently arises from our recent decision to issue
Pai t 21 Monthly Reports directly to nuclear plant licensees.

Part 21 report t are received by the NRC from the issuing ornanizations
ira luding iitensees. vendors, and other entities. These reports are made
available t o t he public by their placement in the Public Document Room (PDR)
in Washington. D.C and in public document rooms local to each nuclear plant.
At the tin + of their receipt and placement in the PDRs, it is not known in
net ca;e' to which plantt the defett notification may apply. This
inf orc at ion nay be obtained during the course of review and evaluation of the

kesolution of the issues generally involves informing the affectedissue.

licensees unless they have been previously notified by the vendor, in cases
where the affected licensees can not be identified, an information notice from
the NRC may be issued to all licensees, if appropriate.

We believe it would r.ot be cost effective to attempt to develop another
di st ribut ion list for outside organizations to receive Part 21 notifications
or to 'epaiate out those applicable to certain plants. All the information
you requested it already available in the PDRs and it is suggested that you
avail yourself of that sourc e of data.

Should you require additional information on this matter, please contact
Mr Waltet P Haass who can be reached at 301-504-3219.

Sincerely,
U l 51 R il;Ul lON :

DRil Pdg!iile Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
RVIB Rdg/ file Vendor inspcction Branch
Cent ral files Division of Reactor Inspection and
PDk Licensee Performance

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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/!

L. (. - |w*r

teir a. forrnolr , Lnief
Vendor Inspot t ion Branc h
Division of Rea(tor inspetiion and

1itenste Performance
Office of Nurlear Reactor Regulation
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